
Planning application comment was submitted on thel7 April 2024 18:24 PM 

The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Craig Wright 

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application 

Comment: The A438 already is an extremely busy road especially at school drop off and pick up times. lf we 

have another 700 cars entering the Ledbury Road in either direction the traffic will grind to a halt. This will cause 

immeasurable pollution damaging the quality of air, the impact on vital wildlife and impact on peoples health and 

welfare. The local schools and doctors are already full and having more residents will exacerbate this issue. As 

we have seen this winter the Lugg Flats have been flooded for over 6 months, where will water run off from the 

new housing estate when it cannot cope already. Why build on an open space so close to a sssl which is 

guaranteed to have a detrimental effect on its inhabitants. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Craig 

Last name: Wright 

Email 

Postcode: HR1 1QT 

Address: 1 Heywood Avenue, Hereford, HR1 1QT 

lnfrastructure from section 106 to consider: We do not want the build! 

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planningservices/planningapplicationsearch/details? 

id=240422 

Form reference: FS-Case-606825259 
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